Craig, Sondra

From: Lynne Polodna <lynnepolodna@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 6:48 PM

To: ZZ Council Members; ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Mayor's Appeal

Some people who received this message don't often get email from lynnepolodna@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Dear Council Members,

| am writing to oppose the Mayor's appeal of the Historic Designation of the South Branch Library. |1 do not
understand the Mayor's reasons for this and his letter does not clearly express them. | would think that he had
an opportunity to review the application when it was first presented to him. Why is this now an issue?

| feel like the Mayor is not being honest with us and his actions are just sewing discontent and suspicion. He
needs to be straight with us because this affects us a lot more than it does him.

The members of the community have clearly expressed what they would like to have done with the property -
not tearing down the building and preserving the park which HTLNA folks spent a lot of time and money
developing. It feels like there is an agenda here that we are not hearing about and the Mayor doesn't really care
what the citizens want.

Thank you,

Lynne Polodna

2124 Park Ave

La Crosse, W1 54601



